ACTION: Original

DATE: 10/17/2016 1:33 PM

John Kasich, Governor
Bonnie K. Burman, Sc.D., Director

MEMORANDUM of RESPONSE

SHARED LIVING

To: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSIO
Sydney King, Regulatory Policy Advocate, CSIO
Emily Kaylor, Regulatory Policy Advocate, CSIO

From: Tom Simmons, Policy Development Manager

Date: October 17, 2016.

Thank you for reviewing ODA’s proposed new OAC173-39-02.25. Because CSIO recommended ODA proceed
without further amendments, ODA will file the rules with JCARR to begin the legislature’s portion of the rule-review
process.

Thank you for your work.
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